Tlopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

18th October, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

Messrs. Harland & Wolff Léd., Yard Nos.l1016/7.
The Blue Star Line Lide.

-

I am in receipt of your letter
of the 13th instant, forwarding a copy of one received
from The Brush Electrical Engineering Co. Ltd., in which
hey intimate that their clients wish to have the first
two engines delivered before the end of the year, and
that in the circumstances they can only do this if they
are allowed to use two stock crankshafts.
The matter has been looked into
and I shall be glad if you will inform The Brush Electrical
Engineering Co. Ltd. in reply that as the Soclety's
Certificate is required for these engines, it is considered
that the erankshafts should be made and tested in accordance

with the Rules.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secratarys
The Surveyors,

SHEFFIELD.
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